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Strengthening the relationship between Benha University and Iraq 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] Prof. Dr. EL-Sayed EL-Kady, the university president hosts Mr. Zohier Saad Abbas, the Iraqi ambassador in Cairo and the cultural relationships official and they discuss the ways of scientific and cultural cooperation between Benha University and the Iraqi universities. The meeting is attended by prof.Dr. Gamal Ismail, the vice president of community service and environment development.
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